
WE’VE HAD SO MUCH FUN GETTING
TO KNOW EACH OF OUR STUDENTS
AND THEIR FAMILIES THIS SCHOOL
YEAR. AS WE COME TO THE LAST

MONTH OF 2024, WE ARE GRATEFUL
FOR ALL THE SUPPORT AND

COMMUNICATIONS WE GET FROM
YOU ALL! 

WE HAVE WATCHED EACH CHILD
GROW INTO THEIR OWN

PERSONALITIES AND ACCOMPLISH
MANY MILESTONES AS THE

MONTHS GO BY. 
THIS MONTHT WE PLAN TO WORK
ON MANY CHRISTMAS CRAFTS, SO
WE WOULD LIKE TO GIVE YOU A

HEADS UP IN THE EVENT THAT WE
ACCIDENTALLY MISS A SPOT OF

PAINT ON YOUR CHILD’S HANDS OR
FEET(OR GET SOME ON THEIR

CLOTHES). 
WE WILL BE HAVING OUR CLASS

CHRISTMAS PARTY ON FRIDAY DEC.
20TH @ 3 PM AND WOULD LIKE TO
INVITE OUR PARTENTS. WE WILL
POST MORE INFO AS THE DATE

GETS NEAR.  
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IMPORTANT DATES :

12/08-FUQUAY
CHRISTMAS PARADE

12/ 12 -SANTA CLAUS IS
V IS IT ING JPLC

12/20-ROOM 2 CLASS
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

REMINDERS :

WE WOULD L IKE TO K INDLY REMIND EVERYONETHAT WE
GO OUTSIDE EVERYDAY AT LEAST ONCE SO PLEASE DO NOT FORGET

TO DRESS YOUR CHILD ACCORDINGLY.  WE RECOMMEND TO DRESS YOUR
CHILD IN  LAYERS AS IT ’S  SOMETIMES EASIER FOR US TO REMOVE

CLOTHING ITMES .  IN  ADDIT ION PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT THE CLOTHES
IN YOUR CHILD ’S  BACKPACK IS  UPDATED TO WARMER CLOTHES .  

AS ALWAYS WE THANK YOU & HAPPY HOL IDAYS!   


